Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Brooklyn Moose <bmoose@theprocompanies.com>
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 10:41 AM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: Cancel

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,

| need to cancel permit ERES2301-0026 the customer ended up canceling their project with us. Can you please inform me
on how | go about getting this canceled? Thank you.

o Brooklyn Moose
Permit Coordinator
(m) (919) 334-2839
adtsolar.com



